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BY EMAIL 

 
August 7, 2019 
 
 
Daryl Skworchinski 
Chief Administrative Officer and Clerk 
The Corporation of the Town of Marathon 
4 Hemlo Drive, P.O. Bag TM 
Marathon, ON P0T 2E0 
cao@marathon.ca 
 
 
Dear Mr. Skworchinski: 
 
Re: Corporation of the Town of Marathon (Town of Marathon) 

North Shore LNG Project 
Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2018-0329 
 

This will acknowledge receipt of the Town of Marathon’s application dated August 2, 
2019 for orders related to the expansion of natural gas service to the Town of Marathon, 
the Township of Manitouwadge, the Township of Schreiber, the Township of Terrace 
Bay and the Municipality of Wawa. The OEB has assigned File Number EB-2018-0329 
to this matter. Please refer to this file number in all future correspondence to the OEB 
regarding this matter. All information related to this matter must be filed with the Board 
Secretary. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Azalyn Manzano, Advisor at 
416-544-5180 or Azalyn.Manzano@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
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